
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility, Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of November 6, 2023 

 

Board of Selectmen: Kate Plumley Stewart, John W. Kluge; Erik Russell, Alice Kennedy, Tracy Young 

 

Administrative Staff:  Ed Morris 

 

At 7:21pm, Ms. Stewart made a motion to enter non-public session following 91-A:3 II (c). Mr. Young seconded. 

Vote unanimous in in favor of the motion (5-0). 

 

Alice Kennedy asked the Select Board if any other members received an aggressive email after the last Select 

Board meeting. All members except for Kate Stewart mentioned they had received the email. There was some 

discussion about the email. There was concern by some members that the email was sent to personal emails and 

not their Town email.  

 

John Kluge stated that during his tenure he has learned that emails such as this happen every so often, but in 

general the residents of Enfield are very respectful.  

 

John Kluge moved to come out of non-public session at 7:33 PM, Tracy Young seconded, vote unanimous in 

favor of the motion (5-0). 

 

Tracy Young moved to seal the minutes for 10 years with an annual review, and that they will review the minutes 

at the next Select Board meeting, John Kluge seconded, vote unanimous in favor of the motion (5-0). 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35. 

 

 

__________________________________  

Kate Plumley Stewart, Chair 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Erik Russell, Vice Chair 

 

 

__________________________________ 

John Kluge 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Alice Kennedy 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Tracy Young 
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